From: swimmom tds.net [mailto:swimmom@tds.net]
Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2012 8:34 AM

To: Martin, Al

Subject: Grandview Commons - item #6

I was very disturbed to learn that the plans for implementing the grocery store project included
cutting down the old, mature trees on the lot in back of my condo home on Kilpatrick Lane. One
of the reasons | purchased there was because the backyard "included" those trees. They provide a
windbreak, a sound barrier, bird hAbitat and shield against city lights. There is no need to cut
them down. Their presence will not impede development or parking access. Indeed, their
presence will add aesthetic dignity to the project and will help to shield the condo owners from
the parking lot lights.

Please keep the trees.

Pam Prestegard
6013 Kilpatrick Lane
Madison, 53718



